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Osage Minerals Councilman Melvin Core has researched out several 

documents pertaining to the apparent likelihood that “One Ballot, One Vote” may 

already be nearer a reality for the Osage Shareholders than what was first thought.  

Included below are the documents he has assembled, plus a recent letter he has 

sent to Congress.  Each of us should carefully read this information.  There is a lot to 

digest, so please don’t rush through it.  These are the same documents that he 

passed out to the Council on Wednesday, August 21, 2013.  His letter to Congress 

has been added as #2.   

This is exactly what a media committee should do!  Mr. Core is making the 

details he has on this issue available to everyone almost in real time.  This will allow 

all Shareholders to consider the facts and let Congress and the Council know what 

we think before it comes up for a vote.  

This assemblage of documents are in individual PDF format and each is 

posted directly adjacent to this document, and are numbered 2., 3., 4., 5., and 6.   

This issue is a real political hot potato.  You will read and hear many different 

ideas, and probably some very loud screaming and hollering, both pro and con.  I 

hope all Shareholders will read and hear everything available, but, in the end, MAKE 

UP YOUR OWN MIND!!  This is very important. 

Mr. Core is doing his job by asking for your thoughts.  It is our responsibility as 

Shareholders to respond, and let the Congress and the Council know what you 

think.   

                                                                     Ray McClain, Osage Shareholder  


